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Rayburn 2322 

Lunch to be provided at 11:45 a.m. 
 

More than 65 million Americans are enrolled in Medicaid, including children, the elderly, 
the disabled, and pregnant women. Under the Affordable Care Act, a majority of states 
have also chosen to expand Medicaid to low-income adults. Research shows that 
Medicaid expansion has led to increased access to care, expansion of health coverage, 
and improved health for beneficiaries.  
 
Because so many millions of Americans benefit from the program, it’s important to 
understand what Medicaid is and how it benefits our communities. This briefing will 
address commonly held misconceptions about the Medicaid program, with a special 
focus on the different populations who benefit from this critical safety-net program. 
Specifically, panelists will debunk the following “Medicaid myths”: 
 

MYTH: It’s better to be uninsured than be on Medicaid. 
MYTH: Medicaid recipients don’t work. 
MYTH: Medicaid is only for low-income adults. 

  
 

Click HERE to RSVP 
 

 
This briefing is sponsored by the Partnership for Medicaid, a nonpartisan, nationwide 
coalition made up of organizations representing doctors, health care providers, safety 
net health plans, counties and labor. The goal of the coalition is to preserve and 
improve the Medicaid program. 
 

https://forms.gle/2cfWBJHiK2vMzq3QA
http://www.partnershipformedicaid.org/

